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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

October 16, 2013

Greetings RLMS Parents/Guardians: 
Parent teacher conferences began this past Thursday and will be held next Wednesday and Thursday.  Please contact your child’s crew liaison or grade level counselor if you have any questions or concerns at any point in the year.  I wanted to remind parents and students that RLMS has extra help sessions every Monday and Thursday from 2:50pm-3:10pm.  Late buses are available on Mondays and Thursdays.  Students can also make arrangements with their teachers if necessary.  Please encourage your child to utilize the many academic resources and extra help opportunities that are available.

The sixth grade took their first field trip of the year.  Teachers and students travelled to St. Mary’s by the Sea and Fairfield locations to look at life in an estuary.  I was unable to attend the trip but was pleased to greet student upon their return.  Most came back seeing “really cool stuff” and all were dry! 

We have had several recent events hosted by our PTSA and I must say THANK YOU!  The Family and Fun Night were terrific last week.  RLMS students and their parents came out in droves to enjoy pizza, music, raffle prizes and spend time together.  I was most impressed by the event.  By the time you get this newsletter, our annual Walk A Thon will be over.  Students and their teachers paraded the grounds of RLMS, FLHS and Sturges Park for the largest PTSA fundraiser of the year.  It is my understanding that the event raised over $20,000.  All events required tremendous parent support and donations.  The RLMS students and staff appreciate all of the efforts from all volunteers.  

I am looking forward to the upcoming Turkey Shoot golf tournament at Fairchild Wheeler on November 2nd.  Three members of the RLMS golf team have graciously agreed to join me to create a Principal’s foursome for the event.  We are hopeful for a great day of fairways and greens.  Additional information can be found on the PTSA website if you are interested in playing in the event.  Speaking of golf… the RLMS golf team recently recaptured the Principal’s Cup brining the trophy BACK to RLMS defeating Tomlinson and Fairfield Woods.   Congratulations to the golf team and Coach Delahunt for a great season.
As I make attempts to communicate with parents, I am finding that there are still a large amount of families that do not have an email contact within our Infinite Campus system.  Please check and update your household and children’s information on the system to  be sure we have the most up to date and correct information regarding your family.  This is our primary form of getting information to you.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding upcoming events at Roger Ludlowe Middle School.  GO BULLDOGS!! 

Warm regards~
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